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Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

August 14, 2025 

Re: Docket No. 20250011 - Petition for rate increase by Florida Power & Light. 

Dear Commission Clerk Teitzman, 

Please find enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket, approximately 34,000 

Florida Power & Light (FPL) rate-paying customers' responses to FPL's petition for rate 

increase. This filing is being made in person via hand delivery of a flash drive by the 
undersigned on behalf of FPL rate payers. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you 
for your kind assistance and attention to this matter. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Zayne Smith 
(850) 228-4243 
Director of Advocacy 
AARP Florida 
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AARP is working to help Americans 50+ in Florida live life to the fullest. We advocate for our members on critical priorities, such as 
strengthening Social Security, protecting seniors' access to their doctors, and ensuring all Americans have independence and choice 

as they age. 


